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The Sharples family ensures our children are 
resilient learners, healthy and aspirational 
citizens.  We will create a love of lifelong 

learning that extends beyond the classroom as 
a result of an enriching curriculum. The school 
community will make a difference by fostering 
respect and tolerance of each other as unique 

individuals. 

Attendance figures this week: 
 
Reception - 87.8%  
Yr 1 - 96.2%           Yr 4 - 98.8% 
Yr 2 - 94.4%           Yr 5 - 88% 
Yr 3 - 94.2%           Yr 6 - 96.7% 

 

Weekly snapshots ... 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

* Friday, 1 December—non-uniform, Colour Raffle. 
* Friday, 8 December, 9.30am—Rock Steady 

Concert. 
* Tuesday, 12 December, 9.30am and 1.30pm, 

KS2 Production.   
* Thursday, 14 December at 1.30pm and Friday, 
15 December at 1.30pm—Early Years and KS1 

Nativity. 
* Monday, 18 December—Christmas Parties. 

* Tuesday, 19 December—Cinderella pantomime 
at Victoria Halls (R—Y6). 

* Wednesday, 20 December—Hike the Pike Y5 
and Y6.  Reindeer Run Nursery—Y4.  All proceeds 

to Bolton Hospice. 
* Thursday, 21 December—Christmas Jumper 

Day. 
* Friday, 22 December—2pm Autumn term ends. 

 

 

Admission to primary school  
September 2024 

 
If you, or anyone you know, has a child 

that is 4 between 1 September 2023 and 
31 August 2024, applications for a primary 
school must be submitted before Monday, 

15 January 2024. 
 

If you know anyone who is looking at pri-
mary school admissions for next academ-
ic year and they would like to look around 
school, please contact school to make an 

appointment.   

Please note that lunch options 
may be either school dinners or 
packed lunches.  We are unable 
to allow daily flexibility.  Thank 

you. 

Tickets are now available for the Christmas 
productions by completing the attached 

form and returning it to the office with your 
payment: 

 
KS2 

Tuesday, 12 December at 9.30am and 1.30pm 
 

EYFS and KS1 
Thursday, 14 December at 1.30pm 

Friday, 15 December at 9.30am 

Child absences must be 
reported to the office before 
9.30am on each day they 
are not in school.  Please 

do not send messages 
direct to teachers. 

Please remember that school starts 
at 8.45am and finishes at 3.15pm.  

Children must be collected promptly 
at the end of the day.   



Christmas Productions 

 

Tickets are £1 each and limited to two per family.  

In order to limit numbers, we are asking that families choose first choice or 

second choice against the performances.  

 

EYFS and KS1 Production—Bethlehem Bake-Off 

 

 

 

KS2 – Cinderella  

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 14 December at 1.30pm 1
st
 choice 2

nd
 choice 

Friday 15 December at 9.30am  1
st
 choice 2

nd
 choice 

Tuesday 12 December at 9.30am 1
st
 choice 2

nd
 choice 

Tuesday 12 December at 1.30pm 1
st
 choice 2

nd
 choice 

Name of child   

 

  

Year group   

 

I would like 1    or       2        ticket(s)   please circle 

 

I have enclosed £__________ for the ticket(s) 

Signed   

  




